
Name of Tribe – Oneida Indians Inc. 
Minutes of meeting held by Executive Committee 
Date of meeting – September 6, 1962 
Place of meeting – Oneida CCC Bldg. 
Regular or Special – Special 
Was a quorum present – no 
Name and title of council members present – Chairman Julius Danforth, Vice Chair Irene 
Moore, Treasurer Althea Schuyler, Secretary Eva Danforth 
Visiting officials – Mr. E.J. Riley, Superintendent Marshall Hall 
 
Minutes 
 
A special meeting was held at CCC bldg. on Sept. 6, 1962 at request of Mr. Riley. 
Purpose of this meeting was bringing the annuity roll up to date as the Oneida Tribal 
Council voted in July to disperse the accumulated annuity fund per capita. 
 
Mr. Riley explained to the committee that the 1st names he previously had mailed to the 
Executive Committee were those whose addresses were incorrect and ask that we would 
begin by trying to find out present addresses of them on list. He also advised that we 
should check the Census roll with the old annuity roll and also note changes in marital 
status, children who have reached the age of 18 are eligible to receive their own check. 
 
Committee was advised that Miss Radke from the Agency office would come to Oneida 
on Sept. 25 or 26 to try to be of some help in compiling this information. 
 
Mr. Riley stated he would have an article put in the paper in regards to notifying Oneidas 
of the task we are undertaking. 
Mrs. Moore asked Mr. Hall about a lease to a Mr. Green on the Emma Summers 
allotment. Mr. Hall said he would check on this and inform Casper King what he finds 
out but he said there was no lease through the Agency office to his knowledge. 
 
Council officers signed lease agreement on behalf of the Oneida Tribe and Mrs. Irwin 
Cottrell. Mr. Riley advised council to put it in minutes of Oct. meeting. 
 
Mr. Hall advised council that Mr. Carey, Agency Forester, estimated that the tribe could 
possibly realize $800 to $900 on a proposed timber sale of the former Lomis Skenandore 
allotment. This land located in Sec. 28-29-23 19E West 35 acres of S/W of N/W of Sec. 
28-23-19@ E? of S/E of N/E of sec 29-23-19 (70 a. total) 
 
Council informed Mr. riley that they had set a date to start working on this roll for Sept. 
10th. 
 
Motion by Irene Moore to adjourn, seconded by Althea Schuyler. Carried. 
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